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Jerry Sauter

From: Tim Wallin

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2007 2:03 PM
To: Brook Geffen

Cc: Jerry Sauter

Subject: FW: Heffernan Ground Water Application
Importance: High

Brook/Jerry — please make sure this communication makes it into the file. Thanks

Sent: Monday, July 02, 2007 1:52 PM

To: Tim Wallin

Subject: FW: Heffernan Ground Water Application
Importance: High

Tim - Sent this off to Herb and let the people know Herb would be in touch but have since learned Herb is out for
several weeks. Not sure who you want to handle this one so it lands in your lap. Thanks,

From: Chris and Donna Heffernan [mailto:nslope@eoni.com]
Sent: Monday, July 02, 2007 12:22 PM

To: webmaster

Subject: Heffernan Ground Water Application

Oregon Department of Water Resources,

This past friday we overnight shipped our ground water application for the Heffernan Family Trust.
Over the weekend it was noticed that the acerage of one 1/4 comer on the map was accidently left
missing. The acerage for the SW 1/4 corner of section 27 is 20ac.

Thank you,

Donna Heffernan

7/3/2007





